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Dates for your diary 
2023 

 24th March - Music Com-
petition for KS2 Choir 

 27th March - Yr4 Trip/Yr6 
Trip/Year 5 Music Landing 
Day  

 28th March - Class 4 Cake 
Stall/Class R Trip/Yrs3/4 
Easter Extravaganza 

 30th March - Key Steps 
Gymnastics for Yrs 1-6 

 31st March - School Clos-
es for Easter  

 17th April - Staff Training 
Day 

 18th April - School re-
opens for Summer Term 

 

 8th May - additional Bank 
Holiday for the Corona-
tion of King Charles III  

 

 

   

          

 

Year 3 Visit to Harlow Carr  
 

 

 

 

Netball Competition 
Yesterday our 
Year 6 team 
went  to Thirsk 
High School for a 
Netball           
Competition 
against local           
primary schools. 
They played    
brilliantly in all 5 
matches and  
finished with  a 
fantastic 2nd 
place overall.   

 
On Wednesday this week 
Class 3 visited RHS Harlow 
Carr as part of their Science 
project, learning about  
plants.   
 
They had an exciting time     
being botanists for the     
morning, studying parts of a 
plant and exploring how 
seeds are dispersed.   
 
They even did some planting 
of rainbow radishes.                                                                                  

The extra training they have put in over the past 3 weeks obviously 
paid off.  Well done. 
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Generosity 
This week we have been looking at the subject of Generosity in our daily   

assemblies. 

Last term, Class R completed a sponsored 

spell in aid of the Blue Cross animal      

rescue charity.  This week, in our           

assembly we were delighted to present 

Jenny, from Thirsk Blue Cross, with the 

amazing amount of £693!  

What a fantastic fundraising effort ! 

Thank you to everyone who supported this cause.  

There have also been other children raising money for good causes.                         

Katie has been washing cars to raise money for local charities.  Izzy and 

Hettie have been selling unwanted school jumpers.  These are still available 

from school at 50p each. 

Year 5 have been having weekly Brass Lessons from the local authority 
Music Service this term.  This will come to an end at Easter.  However, 
the teacher is starting up a Brass Tuition group at school and so if any of 
your children would like to continue learning, please ask for a leaflet 
from the School Office.  

Year 5 Brass Lessons 

New Teacher 
We will be welcoming a new teacher      
to our school in the Summer Term to 
take over when Miss Rawding leaves. 
 

Her name is Mrs Wimpory and she is  
an experienced teacher who will be 
starting in Class 2 after the                    
Easter Holidays. 
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PE Kit 

Easter Competition 
We will, once again, be holding our Easter Competition this year.  We are 
asking children to decorate an egg or create an Easter egg themed scene.  
Entries need to be brought into school on Wednesday 29th March for    
judging.  There will be prizes for the winners.  

I have noticed that a range of clothing is being sent into school as PE Kit.    
Can I remind you that the PE Kit should be:-  
Plain black shorts and Plain red or white polo-shirt.                                                       

Plimsolls or trainers.                                                                                                                

A track-suit for the winter months.                                                                                

Please send these into school on a Monday and take them home on a      

Friday for washing.   

Thank you.                                                                          

Years 3&4 Easter Extravaganza 
The Three Trees 
The Years 3 and 4 children will be putting on a short performance, linked 
to their work on Easter, at the end of this term.  This will take place on 
Tuesday 28th March at 6pm.  This performance will be limited to two          
places per family for the parents of Yrs 3/4 children. 

FOS - Information 
Volunteer thanks 
Huge thanks to all the volunteers who helped at last night’s school disco. 
We couldn’t run these events without you.  To find out more about how 
you can get involved in Friends of School, either on the committee or as a 
volunteer, email FOS@CarltonMiniottAcademy.org     

Easter Raffle                                                                                                                            

Don’t forget that extra raffle tickets are available from the school office.  
Please return money (cash) in a sealed envelope along with the            
completed ticket stubs to your child’s class teacher by 31st March.  If you 
do have any unsold tickets, please return those as well so we can try to                
re-allocate them.   

mailto:FOS@CarltonMiniottAcademy.org
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More information can be found on our school website:-  
www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

Easter Holidays - Sports Camp 
See attached details of  a Cricket and Athletics Camp being held in the 
Easter Holidays on Friday 14th April. 

Easter Holidays - Football 
Message from JD Football Academy  -  we are offering our popular football 
camps and this time we are doing 8 days of camps throughout the 2 weeks of 
the Easter Holidays! 
 

We specialise in structured sessions to help develop each and every child while 
having lots of fun and making new friends.  We include plenty of game time 
and mini tournaments with a chance to win prizes every week.  
 

All your child needs is a packed lunch, drink, shin pads and clothing to suit each 
day weather dependent.  
 

Drop offs 8:45  and  Collection 3:30.   Age groups Y1 - Y9 
 

Cost £18 per day or all 4 days in that week for £65. 
Places will go incredibly fast so please book on using the link below.  
https://form.jotform.com/Dolan_John/jd-football-academy-easter-holiday- 
 

John Dolan  -  JD Football Academy MD 

Easter Holidays - Tennis 
Message from Adam Scaife -  I am a sports coach working in multiple schools in 
the area, fully DBS Checked and Accredited+ through the LTA (level 3).  
 

I have been running these camps during the holidays for a few years now to get 
children active in the holidays, enjoying the sport of tennis and hopefully the 
sunshine.  Please ask if you have any questions about the tennis camps or my 
work in schools teaching a wide range of sports.  
 

The poster is attached for more information. 
 

Thank you 
Adam Scaife  07876458168 

Other events being held 
Attached are details of assorted cricket courses being held, more           
information by clicking on the links provided on the poster. 
 

Also Creation Arts Festival being held at New Life Baptist Church. 

https://form.jotform.com/Dolan_John/jd-football-academy-easter-holiday-
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A message from Yorkshire 
Cricket Board. 

Across the country, last year 
we had over 100,000 children 
playing Cricket across both of 
these programmes.   

North Yorkshire wise we are a 
leading area across the county. 

 

For more Dynamos information 
please visit: 

England and Wales Cricket 
Board (ECB) - The Official Web-
site of the ECB 

For more Allstars Cricket             
information please visit: 

England and Wales Cricket 
Board (ECB) - The Official Web-
site of the ECB 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/dynamoscricket
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars
https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars
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New Life Baptist Church are holding an event, at church, on the 1st April.                                               

It is their 25th Anniversary being in our current building, and so are putting on a day long 

event for all ages.  It’s called our ‘Creation Arts Festival’.  


